
NOTICE OF WATER FLUSHING

VILLAGE OF LUDLOW 

WATER DEPARTMENT

Beginning on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 through 
�ursday, November 9, 2023 the Village of Ludlow’s Water 
Department personnel will be �ushing the water system and 
testing the �re hydrant system. �e �ushing will take place 
between the hours of 8 a.m.- 3 p.m.
 
Businesses and residents may experience discolored water 
during this time.  Please be sure to let your cold water run 
until your water runs clear.

�ank you for your patience while we perform our annual 
distribution system maintenance.

If you have any questions, please call the Water Department 
at 802-952-8410 or the Municipal O�ce at 228-2842.


